The 30th Anniversary celebrations finished in style with an open day on the 16th October. Society members were much involved with selling and preparing food, playing music and running "trips" to Hertford Street! Visitors encountered Miss Green in the Classroom with the Chalk!



THE THEATRE GROUP

The next production is in the planning stages and is to be set around the Birmingham Pageant of 1938. At the moment we are researching and trying out plot ideas. If anyone is interested in taking part as an actor, singer, stage hand ...anything, then please get in touch. It is a great friendly environment and a good chance to make new friends and develop a new interest.

NEXT MEETING: 25TH NOVEMBER

Rod Ling presents "An Early History Of Spring Hill College". A house in Spring Hill was opened as a training college for Congregationalist ministers. Twenty years later, in 1857, the establishment, now named Spring Hill College, moved to larger, purpose-built premises on Wake Green Road.